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Dear Parent(s) 
 

S3 GERMAN EXCHANGE 2020 
 
The Modern Languages Department is keen to offer pupils in S3 the opportunity to participate in the 
above exchange programme next year. 
 
Pupils will be matched with a German pupil of similar age and interests.  The dates of the first leg of the 
exchange, where the Scottish pupils will travel to Traunstein are Thursday 21st May 2020, returning on 
Friday 29th May 2020.  
Final dates are not yet finalised for the return visit in September 2020, when the German pupils will come 
to Kinross.  
 
Travel will be by plane and the cost should be approx. £400; however, depending on final numbers, this 
figure may be subject to change.  If you are interested in your son/daughter participating in the exchange, 
I would be grateful if you could complete the reply slip below and return it to me at the school, together 
with a non-returnable deposit of £50, by Friday 13th December 2019.  Payment should be made by Parent 
Pay. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Chris Struth  
PT Modern Languages Department 
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
I agree to my son / daughter _________________________ participating in the Kinross-Traunstein 
exchange 2019 and have paid a non-returnable deposit of £50.00 via Parent Pay. 
 
GERMAN TEACHER’S NAME:  ____________________________________ 
 
SIGNED    _______________________________ (Parent/Guardian) 
 
DATE   ________________________________ 

 Mrs S Brown 
 Headteacher and Campus Leader 

Kinross High School 
Loch Leven Community Campus 
Muirs, Kinross, KY13 8FQ 
TeI  01577 867100  ⚫  Fax 01577 861830  
Email kinrosshigh@pkc.gov.uk 

Contact:   Mr C Struth 

Date:       21/11/2019 
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